
Matters Arising from meeting minutes of 3rd June 2024 

 

SC 24/23(c) 

 

Though the matter is unresolved at the time of writing considerable time has 

been spent in enquiries to CBC, not easy to contact, and a statement has been 

received that the payment via standing order was finally submitted for 16th 

June 2024. We can therefore assume that it will appear on the next bank 

statement after this meeting. 

 

SC24/47 

P/24/0721/2 Aaisha House – Comments were sent on 10th June in good time 

for the latest date for submission, 28th June 2024. A query has been sent to the 

County and Borough Council to press for action on displaying Councillors 

comments on the CBC Planning website. We have been placed in this position 

previously where our comments on an application were lost. Tried phoning 

planning officer, not available. 

 


